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Notification 

XC9201 & XC9210 series Product Discontinuation 
 

Dear Valued Customer,   

 

We wish to provide you with an important notice regarding the following products 

discontinuation. 

 

It has been eight years since the EOL (End of Life) plan period was over.  

Due to this, management decision has been taken to discontinue the production 

 

Please contact your local Torex sales office or representative to obtain updated information 

concerning this notification. 

 

Your understanding is highly appreciated. 

 

Discontinuation and Succeeding Product 

1. Discontinued product: XC9201 and XC9210 series  

2. Succeeding product: XC9201 series → XC9252 and XC9220 

XC9210 series → XC9220 and XC9248 

 

Schedule 

Last day to accept Purchase Order: Mar. 31, 2020 

Last shipping date: Sept. 30, 2020 

 

 

Takeshi Kimura  

Managing Director 

Corporate Officer 

GM, Sales HQs 

Torex Semiconductor Ltd. 
 

  

 

 


